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NOTICE OF FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT AND 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO REQUEST RELEASE OF FUNDS 
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June 24, 2025 

These notices shall satisfy two separate related procedural requirements for activities to be 
undertaken by TPCG. 

REQUEST FOR RELEASE OF FUNDS 

On or about July 10, 2025 TPCG will submit a request to the Louisiana Office of 
Community Development - Disaster Recovery (LOCD-DR) for the release of Resilient 
Communities Infrastructure Program (RCIP) funds through the Disaster Relief Supplemental 
Appropriations Act, 2022 (Pub.L.117-43, as mentioned); in Federal Docket No. FR-6303-N-01, to 
undertake a project known as the Water Quality and Redundancy East: Waterline Project, for the 
purpose of installing a new 20-inch water transmission line from the Williams Pump Station to 
the South Terrebonne Standpipe under the Gulf lntracoastal Waterway via directional drilling in 

Houma, Louisiana. The total funding for the project is $6,462,446.74 ($1,500,000.00 in 
Community Development Block Group - Disaster Recovery funds, $3,062,446.74 in Terrebonne 
Parish Consolidated Waterworks funds, and $1,900,000.00 in Louisiana Water Sector funds). 

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT 

TPCG has determined that the project will have no significant impact on the human environment. 
Therefore, an Environmental Impact Statement under the National Environmental Policy Act of 
1969 (NEPA) is not required. Additional project information is contained in the Environmental 
Review Record (ERR) on file at Terrebonne Parish Government Tower, Department of 
Administration, 8026 Main Street, Suite 700, Houma, Louisiana, and may be examined or copied 
weekdays 8:00 A.M. to 4:30 P.M. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Any individual, group, or agency may submit written comments on the ERR to TPCG's Department 
of Planning and Zoning to the address listed above. All comments received by July 10, 2025, will 
be considered by TPCG prior to authorizing submission of a request for release of funds. Comments 
should specify which Notice they are addressing. 




